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LSHTM Policy on Contact with the Tobacco Industry 
 
 
 
The London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine has a long history of undertaking 
research to underpin comprehensive tobacco control policies in the UK and 
internationally. LSHTM will not accept money from the tobacco industry or foundations 
such as the Phillip Morris funded “Foundation for a Smoke Free World” and any other 
funds associated with it.  
 
LSHTM Staff should turn down any offers of funding from such entities. 
  
 
 
Professor Baron Peter Piot 
Director 
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This statement was circulated by email to all staff on 9 February 2018 and supersedes a 
statement from Professor Sir Andy Haines from 12 October 2007. 
 


